APO/NPO update\

New APO Director for Japan

Mr. Kosuke Nakahira, Vice Chairman,
Institute for International Economic Studies,
was designated as the new APO Director for
Japan w.e.f. 20 May 2003.

JPC-SED new fax number
The fax number of JPC-SED has been
changed to:

81-3-3409-4128

FNTC new name

The Fiji National Training Council has been
repositioned as the Training and
Productivity Authority of Fiji w.e.f. 26 May
2003.

Lao PDR new e-mail address
From 19 May 2003, the e-mail addresses of
Lao PDR are:

mihlaoex @laotel.com

viyaketh@laotel.com
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